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Lisa Cataldi

From: ingrid Hernandez <baby_alyin1402@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 3:39 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Opposition 

House Committee on Education 
 Rhode Island General Assembly 
State House 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
RE: Testimony Opposing H 6034 – An Act Relating to the Establishment of Charter Public Schools 
Dear Chairperson McNamara and Members of the House Education Committee, 
My name is [Ingrid Hernandez and I am a parent in [providence I write to express my strong opposition to House
Bill 6034, which would limit the future of network charter schools in Rhode Island by banning the approval of 
new network charter schools and blocking the expansion of existing  
 I want the other kids will have the opportunity that my daughter has in these moment ,after 5 years applying for a 
Charter school ,She was accepting in excel Academy,and these significant  too much for me because I was always 
worried about the Providence  middle school  where the big problems happened .I urge you to reject H 6034 and 
instead work toward policies that strengthen accountability and quality without limiting access and opportunity. 
Please stand with Rhode Island families and students who depend on strong public school options. Thank you for 
your time and consideration. 
Sincerely, 
 
Enviado desde mi iPhone 


